


NORTHWEST CONNECTIONS 
2220 South Tacoma Way, Tacoma WA 98409 

 

February 27, 2017 

 

WUTC 

PO Box 47250,  

Olympia, WA 98504 

 

 

Reference: NPC 1089 

 

Dear Sir: 

 

The intention of writing you this letter is to inform the WUTC that Northwest Connections is no longer in 

operation.  We recently lost our contract to operate in the Thurston County area and with the contract 

having been lost we are no longer a going entity. 

 

With this letter we are canceling our WUTC number NPC 1089. 

 

If you have any questions or need and clarification I am available to provide whatever assistance is 

needed as we check to make sure we are crossing all T’s and dotting all I’s.  We are also submitting 

documentation to the Secretary of State and to the Department of Revenue. 

 

I can be reach on my cellular at 206 941-9010. 

 

Sincerely: 

 

 

 

Randy Grotem 

President 

NORTHWEST CONNECTIONS 


